
I am writing on behalf of the City Council of the City of Toledo to support East Lincoln County Fire and Rescue request for funding 
for the Eddyville Fire Hall Project.  The Eddyville Fire Hall would provide EMS for the "new" Hwy 20 corridor where many many 
people travel every day.  The Fire Hall could serve as a point of communication for major emergencies like Cascadia or wild land 
fires.  Please give careful attention to funding this project.  Thank you for your consideration.


